
Scantic Valley Water District 

December 12, 2023 10:00 am


Meeting Minutes


Members present:  
John Plaster (Chair), Paul Garwacki (Commissioner)

Absent: Bob Flagg, Craig Rivest (Commissioner) 

The Water Commision reviewed and approved the bills. 

John Plaster stated that he would be updating the Selectmen of the revised estimates to the 
Tighe & Bond engineering study.  The latest estimates include replacing aging infrastructure 
and expanding the water district to include more addresses with water quality affected by the 
former landfill.


• Bills reviewed and accepted for payment:

• Quabbin Analytical $90.00

• Quabbin Analytical $90.00

• Quabbin Analytical $230.00

• Electric - $157.37


• The meeting was adjourned at 10:23 am.



